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Contractors for Charlotte Water are 
continuing work on the Little Hope Creek 
Wastewater Improvement Project. Starting 
mid-May, crews will be working along 
Bradbury Drive to replace the wastewater 
pipeline. Closures on Bradbury Drive will 
be phased, as outlined below. 
The portion of Bradbury Drive between Wedgewood 
Drive and Montford Drive is expected to be closed 
from May 20 to June 7. 
The portion of Bradbury Drive at the intersection of 
Montford Drive is expected to be closed from June 
10 to July 5. Please note, the intersection itself will be 
closed. 
The portion of Bradbury Drive between Montford 
Drive and Longwood Drive is expected to be closed 
from July 8 to August 2. 
During this time, motorists should follow all detour 
signage. Access will be maintained for residents that 
live within the impacted construction zone.  
Please note, schedules are subject to change due to 
weather and other conditions
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